
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 
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            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Victoria McNeill 07913 073575 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle II 

THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Day of Special Prayer for World Missions 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 22nd Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Mass Pat McNeil (RIP) 

Sun 23rd Thirtieth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
Day of Special Prayer for World 
Missions 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Sophia Boyle (RIP) 

Mon 24th Ferial No Public Mass  

Tues 25th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Leneghan Family Intentions 

Wed 26th Ss Chad & Cedd, B 9:30am Mass Special Intention, Mary 

Thur 27th Ferial 9:30am Mass EP Intentions 

Fri 28th Ss Simon & Jude, Ap 9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate & Religious Life 

Sat 29th Evening Mass of the 
Sunday 

6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 30th Thirty-First Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Richard Fitzgerald’s Int’s 

11:00am Mass Eileen Fitzgibbon (RIP, 
B’day) 

 

ROSARY: During this last week of October, the Rosary will again be said after the weekday morning mass on Wednesday 
and Friday. Our Lady calls on us to pray this beautiful prayer for peace in our world, especially important at this time. 
Please join us if you can. At St Cuthbert’s, the Rosary will be said at 10:00am on Wednesday, 26th October. Everyone will be 

made most welcome at both our churches. 
 
COFFEE MORNING: There will be a Coffee Morning this Sunday, 23rd October, in St Luke’s Parish Centre following the 
11:00am Mass. Please join us for coffee, tea, cakes and a chat if you are able. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Please note, due to the school holidays the next Children’s Liturgy session will be on Saturday 
12th November during the 6:00pm evening Mass. 
 

 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL: The children joined parish members to celebrate the feast of St 
Luke on Tuesday, 18th October. It was a lovely opportunity to formally welcome those new members of St Luke’s 
family, “our reception children”. Thank you to their Buddies, who were very kind and considerate of the needs 
of the younger pupils. 
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“We are not the sum of our weaknesses and failures; we are the sum of the Father’s love for us and our real 
capacity to become the image of his Son.” (St John Paul II) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
June Cunniffe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 

Karen Dolan 
Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 

Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
Pauline Bedington 
Frank Pickerill 

Harry Gorse 
For people having cancer 

treatment 
 

 

REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of Father Michael Cupit, a retired priest from our Diocese, 
who died on 30th September. A priest at several parishes throughout the Diocese, including St Theresa’s, Chester and St 
Edward’s, Macclesfield, Fr Michael was also a member of the Diocesan Vocations Team. Fr Michael mortal remains will 

be received into St Vincent’s, Altrincham on Thursday 27th October with a Vigil Mass as 7:00pm. The Requiem Mass will be on 
Friday 28th at 11:30am, followed by interment at Dunham Lawn Cemetery. May he rest in peace. 
 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: Today World Mission Sunday is being celebrated in every Catholic parish around the 
world! It supports missionaries who work alongside communities that are poor or in need, regardless of their 
background or belief. By supporting Missio, the Pope’s charity for world mission, you will help missionaries witness 

to their faith and offer vulnerable women in Ethiopia hope for a better future. Please pray for the mission of the Church throughout 
the world and give what you can to this very important collection which will sustain the future of our Church. Please Gift Aid your 
donation if possible using the envelopes provided. You can also contribute online via Missio’s website: missio.org.uk. 
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: This weekend, 22nd/23rd October, is our monthly Foodbank collection at both churches 
for local foodbanks. This month’s needs include Sponge Puddings, Chocolates/Sweets, Tinned Fruit or Vegetables, 
Pasta Sauce and Toilet Rolls. They are more than happy to accept cash as well. You may have seen in the media this 

week that Foodbanks are having to buy food from their own reserves to keep up with the huge rise in demand due to 
the current cost-of-living crisis. Everything helps and your support is much appreciated. 
 

PAUSE FOR HOPE: Taking place on Sunday 6th November at 3pm at St Columba’s Church in Chester, this is an 
ecumenical service for those affected in any way by cancer and is an opportunity to come together to support and pray for 
each other. Please see the poster in the porch; more information is available at: http://www.pauseforhope.org.uk. 

 
CAKE SALE IN AID OF AVSI: AVSI is an international charity that carries out development cooperation and 
humanitarian aid projects in 39 countries. In Kenya, AVSI supports schools, a vocational training institute and teachers in 
the poorest areas of the country: Nairobi slums, rural villages and Dadaab refugee camp. Margherita and Luca from our 
Parish have supported these projects and distance children adoptions in Kenya for a long time and personally know missionaries 
working leaving there. They will be hosting a cake sale next Sunday, 30th October to raise funds to supporting these activities. For 
more information on the AVSI Foundation please see: https://www.avsi.org/en/what-we-do/countries/kenya 
 

OPAL TELEPHONE FRIENDS: OPAL provides a range of services in rural west Cheshire for older people. Their new 
“OPAL Telephone Friends” is a free service aimed at older people who have great difficulty leaving their home but 
would like someone to chat to over the phone on a regular basis. You will be paired with one of their fantastic 
volunteers who will ring weekly for a general chat and to see how you are. To find out how to get involved call or email 

on: janet.handley@opalservices.org.uk or 07592 464856. 
 
CHURCH FLOWERS: Both Flower groups would like to thank everyone for their generous contributions through the 
collection boxes available in our churches recently. The total collected at St Luke’s was £103 and that at St Cuthbert’s 
came to £86. Many thanks to you all for your support. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £911.47. The final amount forwarded on 
to CAFOD following the recent Family Fast Day collection was £205.35. Your constant generosity is very much appreciated. 
If you are making an Offertory to Church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s Frodsham”. Thank you. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Sunday, 30th October  Cake Sale in Aid of AVSI after 11am Mass at St Luke’s 
Tuesday, 1st November  All Saints (Holyday of Obligation) – Masses at 10am and 7:00pm at St Luke’s 
Wednesday, 2nd November  Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed, Mass at 9:30am at St Luke’s 
Friday, 4th November  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament before morning Mass, at 9:00am 
Weekend 5th/6th November  Clergy Education & Training Fund collection at all Masses 
Saturday, 12th November  Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm Mass at St Luke’s  
Weekend 12th/13th November  Christmas Piety Stall at St Luke’s before both Masses 
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